
 

 

Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School 

Newsletter – 8th May 

 
‘The Lord is my helper, so I will have no fear.’ Hebrews 13:6 

  

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Children 

Well this week we had our first ‘Lockdown’ birthday in school – we celebrated Isaac’s 4th birthday 

in style. He baked a delicious chocolate cake and was serenaded by everyone accompanied 

with our hand bell ringers! What a lovely time we had – lots of love and laughter. As we sang I 

thought of all of you who have had birthdays in the last few weeks – this will be a birthday you will 

always remember and we hope you had a fabulous day. So a belated happy birthday to: 

Zara, Eliza, Zephyr and Elijah who were 5; Jazmine, Megan, Niamh, Joshua and Seth who were 6; 

Jacob S who was 7; Ruben and Codi who were 8; Jack who was 9; Monty, Anika, Joe and Ashton 

who were 10 and Isaac D, Morgan and David who were 11. HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU ALL. Let’s 

not forget a happy birthday to Mrs Nile who was…. ? More birthday ‘shout-outs next week! 

Below are some pictures of what we have been up to – do you like the scarecrow the children 

made with Mrs Clelland? The children unanimously decided to name him ‘Boris Bishop-Cornish!’ 

We continue to be thrilled by some of the photographs and videos you are sending to your 

teachers – keep up the great work. Today we all celebrated VE Day although the parties weren’t 

quite what we planned. Here at school we had our own little party to remember the 75th 

anniversary of the end of the second world war in Europe. The children made bunting, cakes, 

sandwiches and played the games your great grandparents might have played. We hope you 

had fun today. Take care and keep smiling.  Lots of love from Mrs Green xx 

 

 

  

  


